
Air Conditioners Cleaning for Room 114 on 1/F 

Date  27 June 2024 (Thur) – 29 June 2024 (Sat)    
Time 9am – 6pm   

Reason Cleaning of Air Conditioners   

The room 114 will be blocked when the cleaning service takes place. For safety 
reasons, please DO NOT enter the room during the aforementioned cleaning 
period. 
 
If you have any questions on the above arrangement, please feel free to call the 
UGH hotline at 3411 2600 or email ughall@hkbu.edu.hk. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation.  
 
Undergraduate Halls 
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